
Therefore, everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his 
house on the rock. (Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 
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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Thank you to all of you who joined us for our Easter Service in Church. We trust you found it uplifting. 
 
The children all took part in an Easter egg hunt in the morning. They were told only to eat it if they knew they 
were allowed at home and the teachers kept an eye on those with known allergies. If your child has brought 
home an egg they are not allowed please swap it and enjoy the egg yourself. 
 
This week class 1 had a man from the RNLI join them to share the important work they do keeping us safe on 
the beaches and seas of our country. We have also had blaby dental surgery visit the children and talk about 
their important health work. 
 
After Easter the Gymnastics club will continue for Class 1 and 2 until half term. After half term it will run for 
Class 3 and 4. The dates for Class 1 and 2 are 29/4, 6/5, 13/5 and 20/5. For Class 3 and 4 – 3/6, 17/6, 24/6 and 
1/7 (Note: There is no class on 10/6 and the 08/07.) 
 
Leicester School Meals service will be operating a new menu after Easter. This has been posted on Classdojo 
please ensure you have a look at it. Please remember the price for paid meals is now £2.75 
 
Parents of children who are due to start school for the first time in August will be notified of their allocated 
school on 16th April. Please ensure you can access the portal (with your original email) to see your outcome. 
Despite the holiday school hopes to get a letter out regarding the induction days soon afterwards. 
 
May I end by wishing you all a happy Easter as Christians celebrate the death and resurrection of Jesus- the 
saviour of the world. 
 
PTFA 
Thank you for all the entries to the cake making competition. They all looked amazing. 
 
The winners were: Lily Saunt (Reception), Skyla-Rose Reynolds (Year 1), Poppy Matthews (Year 2), Alice Sutton 
(Year 3), Jacob Cox (Year 4), Ivy Briggs and Joseph Chapman (Year 6)  
 
If you need replacement uniform and do not want to buy new the PTFA do have preloved uniform to 
purchase.  
 
The PTFA are once again doing a clothing collection. As we move from winter through spring to summer you 
may be sorting out your clothes. The collection will take place on 23rd May but please keep your clothes in any 
bag you have until then.  



 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 
 
 
 

 
Provisional Dates 
11/04/25 – Easter Service 2pm 
Easter Break 14-25/04/25 
5/05/25 – Bank Holiday 
12-15/05/25 – KS2 SATS 
Half Term – 26-30/05/25 

24 &25/06/25 – KS2 Performances 
1/07/25 – Sports Day 
2/07/25 – Leavers Assembly 9-10am ish (Note 
changed date due to transition days) 
9/07/25 – School closed until 26/08/25

 
 


